
 

SAPC e-Note: EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO VOTE! 
     

 
Dear Pharmacist, 

SAPC e-Note: EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO VOTE! 

Don't leave it to the last minute! Voting in the 2023 Council Elections is open, and will close at 06h00 on Monday, 
16 October 2023. Remember to exercise your right to vote. 

4 117 pharmacists have already voted!  

Important information to note: 

1. It is important that you make an informed vote, view a list/ballot of all 161 nominees and their short CVs 

here. 

2. Voting will be open for 72 hours, i.e., from 06h00 on Friday, 13 October 2023 until 06h00 on Monday, 16 

October 2023.  

3. Voting will only happen electronically, view a tutorial video on how to vote by clicking here. 

4. Election results will be announced by the Returning Officer once they have been verified by the independent 

monitoring body. 

Contact Centre hours during the Election Weekend are: 
 
Friday, 13 October, 08h00 – 20h00 
Saturday, 14 October, 08h00 – 18h00 
Sunday, 15 October, 08h00 – 18h00  
 
Contact details during voting 
 
Tel: 012 319 8500 or 0861 7272 00 
Email: elections@sapc.za.org 
WhatsApp: 067 414 5308 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Elections Returning Officer (Registrar/CEO) 
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